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Ottawa, January 3, 1912.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 21st ultimo, H. Q. 18-245-1, in conneo-

tion with proposed rifle range on the Chillukweyuk

Indian Reserve at Chilliwack, B. C., and in reply to

say that the local Indian agent has been asked for a

import and when he has been heard from, you will be

further advised.

Your obedient Servant,

Lomhea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

The Secretary,

Militia Council,

deadquarters,

Ottawa.

Sept. of Indian & Northern affairs, Letterbook,

18 December 1911 - 3 January 1912, (R.G. 10, Volume 5376)
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